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INVITATION FOR BID 

No. 01/ADCHL/2023 

 

 

The Chief of the Brazilian Aeronautical Attaché in Chile (“BAAC”), located at 

Apoquindo Avenue, 3039. 3rd floor. Santiago - Chile, hereby notifies, to whom it may 

concern, that the  shall carry out a Bidding Process, to be awarded based on the LOWEST 

UNITPRICE for the Contracting of a specialized company for the services of relocation 

of UNACCOMPANIED BAGGAGE hereafter referred as Household Goods (HHG), 

door-to-door, by sea, for the MILITARY PERSONNEL of the Brazilian Aeronautical 

Command when returning to Brazil at the end of their missions overseas, as per the 

USER’S INFORMATION, Annex A of the Basic Project. 

Open session for the receipt of the Qualification Documents and Price Proposals 

shall be held on Monday November 13, 2023 at 11:00 a.m. (CLST) at the BAAC’s 

Headquarters. 

The company may request the Invitation for Bid No.01/ADCHL/2023, the editable 

Accreditation Form, and other relevant information regarding this bidding process by 

email: auxiliarbrasilcl@gmail.com 

Additional information regarding this Bidding Process may be obtained from the 

BAAC’s Bidding Department in Santiago - Chile,from Monday to Friday, between 09:00 

a.m. and 05:00 p.m.(CLST), or through the e-mail above. 

 

 

Santiago, 10/24/2023. 

 

 

Col Alex Pereira de Souza 

Attaché 


